> For the file 18/01894/OUT
-Original Message-----
From: lynn farleigh
Sent: 12 February 2019 17:49
To: Paul Seckington
Subject: Housing

I want to express great concern about the number of proposed houses in Sibford Ferris on the Hook Norton road . Originally I believe the proposal was for 8-10 which is reasonable and indeed required but 25 and the subsequent increase in traffic is not acceptable. I also worry about the state of our roads , the traffic in Banbury and the train service which is good but seating is inadequate . Standing on a train to London in ones seventies is not fun . 

Yours Sincerely , lynn farleigh
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